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I support this legislation because we need to reduce the waste that our growing 

population is generating. I see these objects everywhere on our neighborhoods, 

streets, parks, streams and beaches. I try to refuse these items, but it can be hard to 

remember to tell servers in time, and they often include them in my order anyway. It 

is very frustrating for those of us who care about keeping our towns, cities and, above 

all, our natural areas clean to find this unnecessary waste scattered everywhere. 


